
 

 
 

 

November 10, 2009 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Imagine the power of a child. Imagine the unlimited capability to see the world with wonder and joy, to 

greet each day as an inspiring new adventure.  Creative Children’s Center is a cooperative school 

nationally recognized for its interactive curriculum.  Our programs focus on developing strong self-esteem, 

problem solving skills and creative thinking.  Now in our twentieth year, over 2500 children have passed 

through our doors.  We offer creative experiences in art, music, theatre, and science, while emphasizing 

math and reading as tools to support higher levels of thinking.  Communities need schools like Creative 

Children’s Center and Creative Children’s Center needs your support!   

 

The parent members of CCC are preparing for our annual auction.  This year we’re commemorating our 

20th year with a “Roaring Twenties” theme.  The party begins at 5 pm, February 27th, at the Oregon Zoo.  

Your contribution of an item, service, cash or gift certificate will provide you with advertisements in our 

school phone book and monthly newsletter.  Your generous support demonstrates your commitment to 

children as well as allowing you a 100% tax deduction for the value of your gift as an advertising expense for 

your business.  This is a great way to achieve visibility by tapping into an engaged and active community of 

educators and families.  Donations with a value of over $200 will be celebrated as major contributors, and 

receive a special display ad in our publications.   We will continually encourage our families to support your 

business by advertising for you throughout the year. 
 

Thank you in advance for your help.  Please send your contributions to:  Creative Children's Center, 

Fundraising Committee, 2515 SW 185th Avenue, Beaverton, OR, 97006, or leave a message at (503) 591-0604 

for pickup.   Please include a business card or digital logo. Contributions received before December 15th will 

be listed in our Holiday News!  All donors will be listed in the CCC auction catalogue, the school phone 

book, website, and our school newsletter.  Please keep the receipt below for your records and return the 

auction gift form with your contribution. 
 

With sincere appreciation and thanks, 

Lucy Chaille and Priscilla Lundberg 

 

 
                  

Business Contribution Advertising Receipt - (to be kept as a tax receipt by the contributor) 

 

Thank you for contributing to Creative Children’s Center annual auction.  Your gift has purchased an 

advertisement in our school publications.  The ad value is equal to the value of your gift. Donations 

with a value of more than $200 will be featured as major contributors. 

 

Gift Description ________________________________________________________________ 

              

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Estimated value ____________________________________ 

Keep this receipt for your tax records.   Tax #931035153 


